MEETING CANCELLATION

TOWNSHIP OF MIDDLETOWN

ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the May 24, 2021 meeting of the Middletown Township Zoning Board of Adjustment has been cancelled. All scheduled matters will be carried to the next regularly scheduled meeting, which will be held June 28, 2021 via WebEx.

Please visit the Township Website at www.middletownnj.org or contact the Board Secretary at 732.615.2102 for more details.

Erin Uriarte, Secretary

For any questions regarding the Agenda, please contact the **Board Secretary**.